Timeline Documents

Request Closed ~ PRI
Dear IR
The City does not have records responsive to your request. Ms. Dichelle Williams, Interim Director of the JJIC
advises that she completed the electronic submission for 2019-2021 through a secured link provided by the
Department of Justice and therefore, has no access to these reports. It is unknown how reports prior to 2019
were prepared. Furthermore, during her tenure which began on January 2013, no youth has died in custody
at the Juvenile Justice intervention Center formerly known as The Youth Study Center.
On behalf of the custodial department(s), our office has responded to your request and considers it closed.
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